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Ashrafian

OBJ2016/5762/P 14/11/2016  12:11:43 I object to the proposed porch at 9 Middle Field as it would be detrimental to the street scene and view 

from other properties.

Middle Field was designed in 1958 by T P Bennett, (1887 —1980) a mid-20th century architect, 

responsible for many buildings in London and St Johns Wood. 

The two facing terraces are not just individual houses which happen to be joined together but are part 

of an integrated whole and to block the space under the balcony of number 9 would ruin this effect, to 

the detriment of the street scene and the view from each of the other houses.
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